
The focus in Nursery this half 
term will be… settling into 
Nursery, becoming more familiar 
with routines, and creating 
positive relationships. We will be 
learning ‘All About Me’  as well 
as learning about superheroes 
and their superpowers.

We will be reading:
The Great Big Book of Families

We are all different
Supertato

Superworm
Superheroes love starting School

Vocabulary
Me, Family, Home, 
Feelings, Emotions, 

Superhero’s, Powers, 
Autumn, Changes

Lending Library 
Each week your child will choose a 
story from our class library for you 
to share at home. This will develop 

your child's love of reading and 
allow you to enjoy stories together.  

Trips and visits:
This half term we are planning to 

visit a farm to go pumpkin 
picking.

This is a wonderful day out that, 
links our discussions about 

Autumn and harvesting, to our 
children’s life experiences.

Dates to be confirmed.

Mathematics:
This half term we will 
focus on ‘Counting 
principles’. This involves 
seeing quantities 
without needing to 
count them & 1/1 
correspondence

Phonics:
Monster 

Phonics Term 1 

Physical Development:
The children will take 

part in lots of fine, 
and gross motor 

development 
activities daily. Our PE 

lessons will be 
Tuesday PM & Friday 

AM
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Please don’t forget to access Seesaw to see 
updates on your child’s learning journey.


